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Representatives Rich Vial and Ron Noble to Hold a 
Pre-Session Town Hall Meeting 

 
SALEM, OR — Representatives Rich Vial and Ron Noble will hold a Town Hall meeting to provide a pre-
session legislative update.  The meeting will review issues relating to the 2017 Regular Session, including 
the transportation package and Measure 101, as well as legislation that both representatives hope to 
introduce during the 2018 Short Session. Constituents will also be able to ask the representatives questions 
and share their thoughts and concerns. 
 
“With so many challenges facing Oregonians today, including a strained transportation system and housing 
market, as well as an education system that yearns for more resources in the classroom and state agencies 
that beg for heightened accountability, this is a critical time for our state,” said Representative Vial. 
 
“Now more than ever, it is important that Oregonians know they have a voice in their state government,” 
said Representative Noble. “We look forward to meeting with our constituents once again to gather their 
feedback and to take those perspectives with us to Salem for the upcoming session.” 
 
All members of the community are invited to attend: 
 

DATE:    Thursday, January 18, 2018 
TIME:   6:30-8:00 p.m. 
LOCATION:  Scholls Valley Lodge 

12840 SW River Rd 
Hillsboro, OR 97123 

 
Representative Vial represents House District 26, which includes Scholls, Sherwood, and parts of 
Wilsonville, King City, Tigard, Beaverton, Aloha, and Hillsboro. Representative Noble represents House 
District 24, which includes McMinnville, Hillsboro, Lafayette, Carlton, Dundee, and Yamhill. 
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